
 

26 February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

As you are aware, Mrs. Wilkinson will be starting her maternity leave at Easter, this year. 

We wish her all the best during this exciting time and look forward to hearing her wonderful news in the near 
future. 

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs. Lindley will be covering Mrs. Wilkinson’s maternity leave and will also be 
taking on the role of temporary Early Years Leader.  

Mrs. Lindley brings a wealth of experience in both Early Years and leadership, having previously been the Head of 
School at Crofton Infants.  

We are confident that her expertise and dedication will ensure a smooth transition for the children and the 
continued success of our EYFS provision. 

Over the next few months, we will give further information out to parents of children in early years, where you will 
be invited to meet Mrs Lindley.  

Finally, Mrs Dunford has announced her retirement from teaching. I wish Mrs Dunford all the best for the future 
and I will make further announcements, in due course, about her replacement. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Adam Dawson  

Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

Designated Person for Safeguarding: Miss L Shephard  
Deputy Designated Person for Safeguarding: Mr A Dawson, Mrs S Cannon and Miss K King   

If you are worried a child is at risk of harm, please contact: Social Care Direct on 01924 303456  
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